Dear Colleagues,

AERO Summer Institute 2017 held recently in the Washington, DC area was another resounding success. Over 100 participants representing 46 schools from 37 countries benefitted from workshops in their selected subjects. In addition, specialized groups in World Languages, Mathematics, and Social Studies focused on expanded dimensions of the standards frameworks.

It has been most gratifying to support the tremendous growth that has occurred with all aspects of AERO during the last decade. Not only have the faculty added numerous resources by developing the Live Binders, but they have revised and expanded the Standards Frameworks as well. We have trained well over 1000 teachers and administrators during the last 11Summer Institutes.

I will be stepping down as Project Director this summer, and I fully expect that the next chapter of the AERO story will be just as exciting and beneficial as the last one.

Best wishes for another successful school year, Naomi Woolsey